
 
 

Advertisement 
 
To:  The Media 
 
Subject: Proposed "Business Licence Amendment Bylaw 2015 No. 5351.12” 

 
On Wednesday, 2015-DEC-16, Nanaimo City Council gave two readings to "Business Licence 
Amendment Bylaw 2015 No. 5351.12”.  The proposed bylaw, if adopted, will amend 
"Business Licence Bylaw 1998 No. 5351” to provide for a food truck licencing process, including 
locations and fees, allowing for the operation of food trucks in the City. 
 
The proposed bylaw is scheduled to proceed to Council for consideration at their 
Regular Meeting to be held Monday, 2016-JAN-18, at 7:00 p.m. in the Shaw Auditorium 
(Council Chambers), Vancouver Island Conference Centre, 80 Commercial Street.  
Delegations requesting permission to speak to "Business Licence Amendment Bylaw 2015 
No. 5351.12” are required to submit a written request to the Legislative Services Department 
prior to 11:00 a.m. on Friday, 2016-JAN-15.  Applications to appear as a delegation can be 
found on the City’s website at http://www.nanaimo.ca/delegation/request_to_appear.aspx. 
 
The proposed bylaw can be found on the City’s website (www.nanaimo.ca) and is available for 
viewing at the Service and Resource Centre (SARC) Development Counter located at 
411 Dunsmuir Street. 
 

For more information about the proposed 
"BUSINESS LICENCE AMENDMENT BYLAW 2015 NO. 5351.12", 

please contact 
Nelda Richardson, Manager 

Development Support Services & Business Licencing 
(250) 755-4448 - nelda.richardson@nanaimo.ca  
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